
© 2025 Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP.

1

Our colleagues in the Employee Benefits & Executive Compensation group have been busy tracking

the many changes to laws affecting comp and benefits. In their Q1 2021 newsletter, they provide an

overview of the guidance that emerged during this busy period, including ARPA and CAA as they

impact pension and welfare plans, fringe benefits and student loan assistance. They briefly address

the guidance and implementation freeze, and provide an overview of other important developments

— all with the aim of helping plan sponsors digest and comply with new and often imminent

compliance obligations.

To read the newsletter, please click here.

MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

BCLPatWork.com

EMPLOYEE BENEFITS & EXECUTIVE COMPENSATION – Q1
2021 NEWSLETTER
Apr 01, 2021

L. Anthony George

Denver

anthony.george@bclplaw.com

+1 303 866 0287

https://benefitsbclp.com/bclp-benefits-newsletter-q1-2021/
https://www.bclplaw.com/en-US/people/anthony-l-george.html
https://www.bclplaw.com/en-US/offices/denver.html
tel:%2B13038660287


© 2025 Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP.

2

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.


